
Cornwall Council and around the Peninsula–

This is a very short update this month, as this covers the month of the election period where
there wasn’t any decisions as such being made by the Council while we were in Purdah. 

I was delighted to be re-elected as the Cornwall Councillor for The Rame Peninsula and St
Germans division on the 1  May. To be given the honour to represent this area for another four
years is an extraordinary privilege that I take very seriously indeed. 
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I hope all Town and Parish Councillors know by now that I am always open to collaborative
working together to improve our communities, and I welcome any chance to get together and
discuss the issues that we face going forwards. Please do get in touch if you would like a chat or
have an idea that we can develop. 

Congratulations to the new Town and Parish Councillors that were elected, either in a contested
election or uncontested - being a parish councillor is often unsung work, I deeply appreciate all
that you have done and will do over the next four years. 

During the election, I spoke to hundreds of people across the patch and have picked up a good
amount of new casework to keep me busy as we start this new term and new administration,
much is focused around transport - be that road conditions, buses and trains or parking
solutions. Housing remains a great concern to residents, as well as provision of youth services
and facilities, SEND provision and support and care for our elder population.  I will be focusing
on these issues as we move forward.  

I look forward to working with you all over the next four years. 

    cllr.kate.ewert@cornwall.gov.uk              
    
    07873 193631                

   @CllrKateEwert
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